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El Paso Police Department to Host 
Shop With A Cop 
 

EL PASO, Texas— The El Paso Police Department is proud to announce its 
participation in the annual "Shop With A Cop" event on Saturday, December 
14, 2024. This heartwarming initiative, in partnership with Big Brothers Big 
Sisters of El Paso, Walmart, and other local law enforcement agencies, aims 
to brighten the holiday season for local children in need. 
 
Children with Big Brothers Big Sisters El Paso will have the opportunity to join 
EPPD officers and members of other law enforcement agencies at Walmart, 
where they will shop for gifts and toys to celebrate the holidays. 
 
This marks the second year EPPD has been involved in this wonderful 
community event, helping to foster positive relationships between law 
enforcement and local youth while making the holiday season a little brighter 
for those in need. 
 
This event is closed for public participation but media is invited to attend “Shop 
With A Cop” for b-roll/interviews at the following location: 
 
Where: Walmart Supercenter (4530 Woodrow Bean Transmountain) 
When: Saturday, December 14 
Time: 8:30-11 a.m. 
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